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Media Statement 
      

TO     :         ALL MEDIA   

 

DATE:         6 SEPTEMBER 2010  

 

RE:              NDPP RECEIVES COMPLAINTS AGAINST 

                    NPA OFFICIALS    

 

 
The National Director of Public Prosecutions, Adv Menzi Simelane received 

complaints from the attorneys representing Mr Jackie Selebi and from the 

South African Revenue Services (SARS) which relate to allegations of 
irregularities against certain NPA officials. The complaints, which were 

respectively received on 30 August 2010 and 2 September 2010 will be 

forwarded to the Directorate of Priority Crimes Investigations (DPCI) for 

further investigations.  The NPA will give full co-operation with the law 
enforcement agencies that will be investigating these allegations. 

However there will be an internal investigation into these allegations by 

the NPA. 

 

Issued by: 

Adv Mthunzi Mhaga 

NPA Spokesperson 

0721986863 

mcmhaga@npa.gov.za 


